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Comments: I want the Forest Service to say yes to the Pactola Reservoir-Rapid Creek Watershed Withdrawal.

Our world is in a water crisis and the preservation of water free of toxic pollutants has been ignored for too long.

All I ask is that the Forest Service do an Environmental Assessment, and a Finding of No Significant Impact

(FONSI) when the EA has been completed. Then, we can all see that withdrawing the miners from the land is the

best course. Thank you for your time. 


